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Thursday 5th May 2022 

 
NAPLAN 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

The National Assessment Program (NAPLAN) is an annual national assessment for all students in Years 3, 5, 

7, and 9. It is the only nationwide assessment that all Australian children undertake and is designed to 

determine whether or not students are developing the literacy and numeracy skills that provide the critical 

foundation for other learning. 

 

NAPLAN will take place at Concord West Public in Term 2. Please see the dates below: 

Test Dates Time 

Writing Tuesday 10th May 9am 

Reading Wednesday 11th May 9am 

Language Thursday 12th May 9am 

Maths Monday 16th May 9am 

 

Please note that Concord West will participate in online NAPLAN, with the exception of Year 3 writing, 

which will remain paper based. All students are required to bring headphones with a standard jack 

connection. As the school has limited headphones available, please email the office if your child will require 

loan headphones.  Please support your child by helping them remain calm, arrive at school on time and rest 

well the night before. 

 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Monica Marchiello                                                                                        David Macfarlane & Sean Craft 
Principal           NAPLAN Coordinators  
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